
 

 

 

 

A Note From Barb Newtoné..  
 BCSC Kindergarten Roundup begins Monday, March 9, 
2015.  To register you will need your childôs birth certificate, im-
munization record and proof of residency.  Any child turning 5 by 
August 1, 2015 is eligible for Kindergarten. 
 
This month our classes will be busy with St. Patrickôs Day, spring 
and weather-related activities.  Will March come in like a lion and 
go out like a lamb or vice versa?   
 
Remember that we follow the BCSC balanced calendar.  Our 
Spring Break is March 16-20.  During the week of March 23-27,  
the first two days will be additional Spring Break days and the 
last three days will be used as snow make-up days.  Please see 
the detailed snow make-up days schedule inside this newsletter.  
Please note for snow make-up days your child may be coming to 
school on a day they donôt normally attend.  We will also be us-
ing Good Friday, April 3, as a snow make-up day.  Wee Care will 
be open 7:00am-5:30pm on all snow make-up days.   
 
There are great things happening at preschool everyday.  We 
encourage your visit anytime! 
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Snow Make-up Days Master Schedule 

We will be using March 25-27 and Friday, April 3 (Good Friday) as snow 

make-up days.  Please note that your child may be attending a snow make-

up day on a day they donôt normally attend class.  Please see the chart     

below to see which classes attend each day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wee Care will be open its normal hours, 7:00am-5:30pm, during 

all snow make-up days. 

Thank You to our Parent Volunteersé 
These parents generously gave of their time and talents in January and     

February.  Thank you to all of our parents for your support! 

   Jennifer Bailey  Kristin Munn 

             Uma Gabale   Tracy Poynter 

                     Trish Garrett  Sonia Reynoso 

             Kei Goto   Missie Tempest 

                     Carri Harris   Diane Therese 

Wednesday, 

March 25 

Thursday, 

March 26 

Friday,  

March 27 

Friday,  

April 3  

TTH 2 TTH 2 MWF 2 MWF 2 

TTH Y3 TTH Y3 MWF Y3 MWF Y3 

TTH 3 TTH 3 MWF 3 MWF 3 

TTH Y4 TTH Y4 MWF Y4 MWF Y4 

    MWF Pre-K MWF Pre-K 

4-Day Pre-K          

D3 & D4 

4-Day Pre-K          

D3 & D4 

4-Day Pre-K         

D3 & D4 

4-Day Pre-K          

D3 & D4 

Marvelous  

Math 

Marvelous 

Math 

Roots to  

Reading 

Roots to  

Reading 

  Adventures in 

Art 

 



 

 

Wee Care Childcare Program 
For 2-1/2, 3, 4, and 5 year olds 

2014-15 DatesðAugust 13, 2014ðJune 2, 2015 

MondayðFriday 7:00AMð5:30PM 

*Please note the 9:00-11:30am time slot on Tuesdays & Thursdays is full.                           

Call the office to check for openings. 

 

       Fees: 7:00-7:30AM  $2.50  12:00-12:30 $2.50  

  7:30-8:00  $2.50  12:30-2:00 $7.50 

  8:00-8:30  $2.50  (lunch and rest time)   

  8:30-9:00  $2.50  2:00-2:30 $2.50  

  9:00-9:30  $2.50  2:30-3:00 $2.50 

  9:30-10:00  $2.50  3:00-3:30 $2.50  

  10:00-10:30  $2.50  3:30-4:00 $2.50 

  10:30-11:00  $2.50  4:00-4:30 $2.50   

  11:00-11:30  $2.50  4:30-5:00 $2.50  

Music Notes from Kathyéé. 
 Did you know that every time musicians play their instru-

ments, fireworks are going off all over their brains?  òPlaying an in-

strument engages practically every area of the brain at once,ó says 

Maria Popova in her article How Playing Music Benefits Your Brain 

More Than Any Other Activity.  This is why we have music class at 

preschool!  Over the last few decades neuroscientists have made enormous break-

throughs in understanding how our brains work.  Studies have shown that multiple 

areas of a childõs brain were lighting up when processing the sounds to understand 

elements like melody and rhythm.  And our brains do all this work in the split sec-

ond between when we first hear the music and when our foot starts to tap along.  It 

turns out that while listening engages the brain, playing music...like using our 

rhythm sticks, hand drums, eggs, sand blocks, bells or xylophones...is equivalent to 

a full-body workout for the brain!   

 Do your best to give your child as many musical opportunities as possible at 

home like singing, dancing and listening to music.  Your child will benefit greatly 

from these experiences!  Just a reminder to put Thursday, April 23 on your calendar 

for our all-school music program and ice cream social.  More details about that 

evening will be sent home in the coming weeks.      Kathy VanDeventer, Music 



 

 

 

 

 

Minds in Motion with Mrs. Aé.. 
 This month in Minds in Motion we are focusing 

on activities that address convergence insufficiency, or 

the inability to focus the eyes at close range.  Poor vis-

ual skills are probably the most overlooked reason 

why a child struggles with reading.  A person may 

have 20/20 eyesight with or without glasses, but have poor visual abilities.   

 Studies have shown that about 80% of children with reading disor-

ders have a deficiency in one or more visual abilities.  In our Minds in Mo-

tion class we exercise our eyes at two stations.  This aids students in focus-

ing upon letters and numbers without double vision.  We call it doing ñpush 

upsò for the eyes.   

 If you have an optometrist appointment scheduled for your child, ask 

about his or her visual abilities.  You can practice at home over Spring 

Break and you will see the difference.  Push-ups are not only good for the 

body, but good for the eyes! 

 Please feel free to stop by the gym during your childôs Minds in  

Motion class time if you would like to observe our activities.                      

                                     Kathja Anderson, Minds in Motion Teacher 

  Friends and Family Pitch -In Supper  
First Presbyterian preschool families, 

church members and friends/families 

are invited.  

Sunday, March 8, 2015  

5:00pm in the Laws Room  

No program, no talent show, no fundraising...  

just bring your favorite dish.  

Table service and drinks provided.  
 

RSVP to the church office at 372 -3783 



 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 


